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To who it may concern.
 
Please find attached a submission from the Our Land and Water National Science Challenge on the NPS for Highly
Productive Land.
 
Regards
 
 

Dave Houlbrooke  

Science Team Leader - Environmental Research
Farm Systems & Environment Group
Theme Leader ‘Future Landscapes’ – Our Land & Water NSC

    
Based at Ruakura Campus   agresearch.co.nz 

   
 
 
 




